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I believe that the legislation to pass the law on same sex marriages should not be permitted as the 
marriage between a woman and a man is a fundamental and sacred foundation in our society and this 
must be preserved. We must allow freedom of religious rights to all people. 
Children must be given rights and this law with prevent this. The marriage must be protected between 
man and woman as God and creator ordained it. 


